
Date:   November 30, 2016

TO:   Planning and Development Services

FROM:  Ed Fritz, Crime Prevention Supervisor

   Boise Police Department

SUBJECT:  CUP16-00088 

COMMENTS: 

Site walked on Nov 28, 2016.

No further comments at this time.

If you have any further questions, please contact Ed Fritz 570-6071.


